
Friends of Grand Haven State Park                

Meeting Minutes  

March 18, 2022 

 

 

 

Meeting commenced:  3:35pm on Zoom 

Roll Call:  Mike Mazurek, Dave Brinks, Sallie Brinks, Karen Casey, Bob Moore 

The February meeting minutes were approved.  

Treasurers Report: Mike Mazurek  

Current cash in the checking account = $37,223.22. 

We have $7.36 in savings.   

Dave Brinks picked up 52 fire pits. 

President’s Comments:  Mike Mazurek 

Mike welcomed everyone and thanked them for their attendance.  The fire pits acquired by Dave Brinks should result in 
a two-year supply.  After discussion, no decision was made regarding increasing the sale price of fire pits and will be 
revisited in the next meeting.  Mike reached out to Leigh Chick of the Goodale Family Foundation regarding sponsorship 
of the second Action Track Chair.  The FGHSP missed the State of Michigan Friends Group Summit.  Mike was able to 
acquire the available content in pdf form from Michele O’Kelly of the State of Michigan.   

Old Business: 

2020 Grant money update:  Mike researched our awarded grant money from 2020 needed to purchase the items for 
installation.  Matt Lincoln eventually confirmed that the FGHSP will receive the awarded funds.    

Questions on outstanding projects:  Have the ADA picnic tables been ordered and has concrete work been arranged? 

Update from Andy Lundborg:  Andy not present 

Y2V entertainment options: 

Bob Moore spoke with Burzurk Brewing Co, who is open to hosting a meet and greet evening.  We have also offered 
both a luncheon and a dinner to the Y2V organizers.  Because Y2V usually does a potluck dinner, we may support and 
attend that event.  More discussion to follow! 

2022 Kite Festival:  May 21 & 22 

If we participate, we need to get a new tent.  Mike Mazurek asked Coke for a replacement.  Bob offered that he and 
Becky would be able to work. 

 

 

 



Update Water Safety Book:  Bob Moore 

Tim Wheeler believes Safe Kids West Michigan will participate and offer some additional funding.  This will allow for 
more books to be printed.  We are still planning on availability of May 1st. 
 
2022 matching funds grant: 
 
The State of Michigan awarded the FGHSP our matching grant funds for an additional Action Track Chair.  
 
  
Next Meeting:  April 11, 2022, at 3:30pm.  Location: Zoom 

Becky Newman will send minutes to board members for approval before posting on the website.   

Meeting adjourned at 4:10pm. 


